anne Baldwin

From: dc.support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

Sent: 16 November 2022 11:39

To: DC Support

Subject: New comments for application 22/01488/0UT

New comments have been received for application 22/01488/0UT at site address: OS Parcel 5616 South West Of
Huscote Farm And East Of Daventry Road Banbury

from Farthinghoe Parish Council _

Address:
3 The Old Rickyard,Manor Lane,Farthinghoe,NN13 5XT

Comment type:
Objection

Comments:
Dear Sirs

Farthinghoe Parish Council had submitted an objection to this Planning Application on our mail dated 30June2022
and this was entered onto your portal on 5/7/2022.

We have taken note of Supplementary information since that date and would reiterate that our original objection
still stands in its entirety.

However we notice that Oxfordshire County Council has suggested the possibility of adding a link road between the
A422 and Overthorpe Road and this concerns us.
When will the full detail of this suggestion be available for us to study?

Rgds
Mick Morris
Chairman

Case Officer:
David Lowin



